
From:  
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 7:16 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket 22-060 in support of the settlement agreement as modified with CPCNH’s 
recommendations  

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Dear PUC,   

In my role as a minister, I’m often asked by people in our community for food and energy 
assistance. I work with other area churches to help care for those who struggle to make 
ends meet. One notable local program, offered by Plymouth Area Renewable Energy 
Initiative, helps homeowners improve the energy efficiency of their residence and uses 
proceeds from a number of solar arrays to give them credit on their electric bills. The need 
for this kind of assistance far outstrips the current capacity.  
I am writing in support of the settlement agreement for docket number 22-060. This is 
supported by a broad coalition of public utilities, private companies, and the Office of 
Consumer Advocate. Support for settlement agreement will help  our efforts to meet the 
financial and energy needs of many in our community. I’m writing to ask that you support 
this settlement.  
Thanks much for your consideration of my request.  

Be well,  

Linda  

Rev. Linda Barnes 

Starr King Unitarian Universalist Fellowship 

Plymouth, NH 

She/Hers 

If we have no peace it is because we’ve forgotten that we belong to each other.  
~ Mother Teresa 

 



 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


